## TAUPO-NUI-A-TIA COLLEGE

PRINCIPAL: PETER MOYLE Dip PEd, PG Dip SM, Dip Tchg.



17 November 2021

## **Dear Parents and Caregivers**

After much consideration, it is with regret that we inform you that we have made the decision to cancel the Year 10 camps programme including the work experience option this year. We appreciate that this will be disappointing for some of our junior students, however, with the rise of Covid cases it is currently too unpredictable to be certain we can run the camps safely and efficiently. The College will sort out the implications of this decision in terms of payments and other logistics and get back to you in due course.

Thank you for your ongoing support as we continue to manage the activities that we enjoy as part of our College life, balanced with the need to keep our akonga safe and well.

Kind regards

PETER MOYLE

Principal